
 
 

 

Thursday, Aug. 25- Friday, Aug. 26, 2022 
  

ATTENTION #10 PASSENGERS 

Due to scheduled railroad work at the Humbert Road tracks in Alton 
on Thursday, August 25 and Friday, August 26, the #10 State & 
Elm Shuttle will not be serving the bus stop at North Alby at 
Lakeside. Regular service will resume Saturday, August 27. 
 
For details visit mct.org, call 618-797-INFO (4636) or e-mail 
info@mct.org. 
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